

All Staff Welcome Back Breakfast

High School Commons

Monday, August 18, 2014
7:00 a.m.

* * * * * * * * * *

All Staff Assembly

RC Worthan Auditorium
August 18, 2014
8:20 a.m.

The National Anthem
 Band
The Pledge of Allegiance
 Band
TAC Meeting
… Paul Brother, TAC President

Welcome
… Tim Hadfield, Superintendent

Board of Education 
. Chris McElyea, Board of Education President
Education Foundation
 Selynn Barbour, Foundation President

Education Foundation - Educator Scholarships for Advanced Degrees

 Jim Jackson, Foundation Member
You Gotta Love Being a Teacher!
 Tim Hadfield, Superintendent
New Year Rally
 Pride of the Lake Marching Band – Paul Baur, Director
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